
   

       

 

 

Your exemption from Digital Post 

expires 1 November  2016 

August 2016 

 

Do you wish to prolong your exemption?  

If you wish to prolong your exemption, you have to show up in person at your Citizen Service Centre. 

Remember to bring proof of identity (for example your health insurance card). If you are not able to go to 

the Citizen Service Centre yourself, someone else can represent you via a power of attorney. If you need 

help, please contact the Citizen Service Centre.  

 

Do you wish to register for Digital Post? 

If you wish to receive Digital Post from public authorities, go to www.borger.dk or www.e-boks.dk and 

register. You need a NemID to log on, which you can order online at www.nemid.nu. It is also possible to 

grant reading access to people you trust so that they can check your Digital Post for you. If you need help, 

go to your Citizen Service Centre or a public library. 

 

What happens if I do not prolong my exemption from Digital Post? 

If you do not prolong your exemption, you will automatically be signed up for Digital Post from 1 November 

2016. This means that your letters from public authorities, for example letters from the municipality or the 

hospital, will be sent to you in your Digital Post mailbox from 1 November 2016.  

 

If you have had the expiry of your exemption from Digital Post processed at your Citizen Service Centre 

within the last couple of weeks, please disregard this letter.   

Yours sincerely,  

[name of municipality] 

 

http://www.borger.dk/
http://www.e-boks.dk/
http://www.nemid.nu/

